
 
 
 

Sep.1st, 2022 

 

Production Begins for COPEN Special Edition Vehicle, 20th 

Anniversary Edition 

(Sales have ended as the number of limited production units has been reached 

through advanced orders) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20th Anniversary Edition 

 

 

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. (hereinafter “Daihatsu”) announced today that it will begin production of the 

COPEN 20th Anniversary Edition (1,000-unit limited production) on September 1, following its 

announcement on June 19. 

The special edition vehicle has been well received by many customers. The number of orders reached 

the 1,000-unit production limit on June 24 and the vehicle is now sold out. Daihatsu expresses its sincere 

appreciation to all customers who ordered the special edition vehicle and apologizes to those who were 

unable to purchase the vehicle due to the discontinuation of orders. 

 

Click here for more information on the 20th Anniversary Edition: 

https://www.daihatsu.co.jp/lineup/copen/09_special_02.htm 

*No change has been made from the specifications previously announced on June 19, 2022. 

 

Based on its “Light you up” approach, Daihatsu will continue to offer vehicles to each and every customer 

that are safe, secure, convenient, and comfortable, while valuing the fun and enjoyment of driving. 

 

https://www.daihatsu.co.jp/lineup/copen/09_special_02.htm

